
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

September 8-12, 2025 

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

Math: We will begin a chapter over equal 
groups and odd/even numbers. Please 
practice memorizing addition and 
subtraction facts at home. Old fashioned 
flashcards are a great tool for this. 2nd 
graders need to have good command 
of these facts for success in  
adding/subtracting larger numbers this 
year.

Our Learning…con’t

   Three weeks of school have passed 

already! We are approaching our first five 

day week, and our goal each day is to 

increase our stamina for working and 

listening to directions, especially in the 

afternoons. Our class tends to struggle 

after lunch. Please support this growth at 

home by checking with your student about 

how he/she follows directions. I know 

with a little extra hard work we can do 

great things!

From Mrs. Kemp

Our Learning
Spelling: Our test is Friday over 
common sight words.
Reading: We will start our first issue 
of Super Magazine to practice 
non-fiction reading skills. We will 
also have our first weekly writing 
homework assignment.
Grammar: We’ll continue the  
chapter over types of sentences.
Religion: We’ll continue learning 
about the 7 Sacraments, with a 
focus on Baptism. Please practice 
the Act of Contrition and Morning 
Offering prayers at home. 
Students need to memorize both 
prayers.
Science: We’ll continue our unit 
on physical properties of matter.
Social Studies: We will continue 
learning about the 
characteristics of communities.


